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PUC is a letter-dated 8.12.05 of Dr. Anvitas Abbi,
Professor of Linguistics, Jawaharlal Nehru University, New
Delhi saying that she met the Chief Secretary & Special
Qanentacer (TN i0 Aannnantinn math mosiccian 0 trgit the
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Andamanese tribe at Adibasera and Strait Island along with
her teams consisting of Dr. Alok Das, Mr. Narayan

Choudhury & Mr. Abhishek Avians.

The matter of permission wis dealt earlier-vide para
40-55/u. above. However, in the light of the discussion of
Professor Abbi mentioned above, the file is submitted for
consideration.

If approved, we may write to DC/A 4s in the past to
issue the tribal pas to Professor Abbi and her team to visit
the tribal arcas. A draft letter is accordingly added for
approval.
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